
Addendum 2 

Miami Shores Village 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 

RFQ No. 2022-04-01 
ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURAL DESIGN SERVICES FOR 

MIAMI SHORES VILLAGE BAYFRONT PARK 
April 28, 2022 

This Addendum No. 2 to the above-referenced RFQ.  The RFP is amended in the following particulars only. 
Deletions are shown by strikethrough and additions are underlined.  

The acceptance date has been extended from 2:30 p.m. May 4, 2022 to May 18, 2022. 

All proposals must be signed, sealed and delivered in person or by mail to the Office of the Village 
Clerk, Miami Shores Village, 10050 N.E. 2nd Avenue, Miami Shores, FL 33138, no later 2:30 
PM EDT on Wednesday, May 18, 2022. All packages shall be in a sealed envelope and clearly 
marked "RFQ #2022-04-01 Engineering and Architectural Design Services for Miami Shores 
Village Bayfront Park” 

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be submitted in writing to the Procurement Administrator 
at bids@msvfl.gov. 

Proposers are reminded to acknowledge receipt of this addendum as part of your RFP submission. 

Sincerely, 

Donna Rockfeld 
Procurement Administrator 
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